
Recipient: 

Pravin Gordhan 

Chair of the Inter-Ministerial Task Team on Service Delivery in South Africa 

Private Bag X802, Pretoria, 0001 

South Africa 

Dear Mr. Chairman, 

I am writing to draw your attention to the problem of inaccessible and poor-quality healthcare 

in the Mkhondo Local Municipality, where the maternal mortality rate is the highest in South 

Africa. 

With respect to the above-mentioned facts, I ask you to:  

 Actively raise awareness about sexual and reproductive rights and pregnant women’s 

health; 

 Provide quality medical care for women in the area. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, your help is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

 


